Case 2:17-cv-02120-JPM-jay Document 80-14 Filed 06/18/18 Page 1 of 1 PageID 125

February 1, 1988

Dear Members and Friends:

The West Tennessee Chapter is at a crossroad. As is clear from news media resports and editorials, we must remain as vigilant as ever to protect civil liberties. Your chapter board of directors is in a state of reorganization and revitalization.



AMERICAN CIVIL LIBERTIES UNION OF TENNESSEE P.O. Box 120160

We need your input and aid to achieve the degree of effective wessee 37212 had in the past as the prime protector in West Tennessee of freedom under the Bill of Rights. We strongly urge you to join the Board of Directors in its regular monthly meetings. We need more committed civil libertarians in order to meet our goals.

Our next meeting is: Thursday, February 11
7:00 pm
3020 Iroqois, Memphis

Please plan to attend. Hedy Weinberg, the executive director of the ACLU of Tennessee, will be joining us. If you have any questions please call me at 756-0535.

at 756-0535.	
Faithfully yours,	
Howard Caplan	
I am unable to attend the February 11 meeting of count on my help in the continuing defense of civi contribution to support the ACLU of TenNessee.	the West Tennessee ACLU Chapter, but you car
\$15\$25\$50	\$100Other
Name	Please send to: ACLU Foundation of Tennessee P.O. Box 120160 Nashville, TN 37212
City Zip	_